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March 12, 2025 

 

Members of the Public Safety Finance and Policy Committee 

Minnesota State House of Representatives 

Minnesota State Capitol 

75 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Boulevard 

St Paul, MN 55155 

 

Re: SUPPORT H.F. 127 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Minnesota Family Council represents tens of thousands of families across the state, and on their behalf, we urge 

you to support H.F. 127 of the Protect Minnesota Kids Act.  

 

H.F. 127 increases the penalties of possession, receipt, or sale of child pornography and creates mandatory 

terms of probation as a minimum for possession of child pornography.  

 

It’s long past time to create greater protections in Minnesota statute for children against child pornography, 

which has become rampant through digital access in recent decades.1 Children deserve justice against sexual 

exploitation. Please vote yes in support of H.F. 127. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Delahunt 

Director of Public Policy 

 

 
1 Kristof, N. (2020, December 4). The Children of Pornhub. The New York Times. 

https://www.nytimes.com/2020/12/04/opinion/sunday/pornhub-rape-trafficking.html  


